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Breeding Law. To do so, please submit a request for a hearing to Kristen Buckley, 
Acting Secretary to the Commission, New York State Gaming Commission, One 
Broadway Center, Schenectady, New York 12305 within 30 days of receipt of this letter.  
 

 
 
 
Sincerely, 

 

 
       Thomas A. Anapolis  

Director, Division of Gaming 




